
 

 

Shepaug Building Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

October 4, 2017 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

6:10 p.m. Due to not being able to meet a quorum, the building committee was unable to 

take action on any business items during the course of the evening however, because 

Suzanne Green and Libby Turowski were present and had traveled from Massachusetts, 

those present wanted to hear their presentation. 
 

 Present were the following: 
 

Committee: Gregory Cava, Chairman, Robert Horrigan, Alex McNaughton,  

 Absent: Valerie Andersen, John Kuck, Julie Stuart  
 

Administration: Teresa DeBrito, Diector of Curriculum, Kim Gallo, Principal 

Shepaug Valley School, Robert Giesen, Director of Finance and 

Operations, Donald O’Leary, Facilities Manager 
 

Others Present: Jennifer Mangiagli, Kaestle Boos Associates, Lorel Purcell, O & G 

Industries, Suzanne Green and Libby Turowski, T2.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
                   

2. Discuss Agri-Science Project 
 

A Presentation by Suzanne Green and Libby Turowski of T2 and Jennifer 

Mangiagli, Kaestle Boos Assc. on Curriculum Inspired Changes to AgSTEM 

Building Plans. A handout, AgriScience Addition and Alterations & Science 

Alterations, dated October 4, 2017 had been presented and all areas shown 

had been reviewed and explained. Discussion continued on the different areas, 

how the space is used, equipment needs, and footage. 
 

7:15 - with thanks from Mr. Cava, on their presentation and information, Suzanne and 

Libby were able to leave the meeting. 
 

Discussion continued on the addition and alterations. Jennifer Mangiagli mentioned, that 

based on the evenings presentation, Kaestle Boos Assc., would like to be able to move 

forward. 

 

It had been decided that a special meeting would be necessary to vote on any action 

items. It is possible a meeting prior to October 17 will take place. 

 

3. Adjournment at 8:02 
 


